
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                             Monday, 02 June 2008 

 

To all our friends in Hameln 

 

Dear all, 

 

Greetings from each member of the group that visited Hameln last week. 

We would like to especially thank our hosts for their hospitality and friendship.  Our visit will 

long be remembered as one of the best.  It was good to renew old friendships and to have 

made new ones too which we are sure will be lasting.  We are sure that every member of our 

group enjoyed themselves greatly and will be talking about their visit to Hameln and the 

friendships made for a very long time.  It was good too that there were many new partners 

travelling with us too and we hope that we can build on this for the future. 

A special thank you to Gerd Schott and ‘his team’ for overseeing all the arrangements. 

 

We very much look forward to welcoming you to Paignton in 2010.   

 

With very best wishes to you all. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 

David Wotton 

Organiser 
 


